Craig McLean - NOAA Federal

From: Craig McLean - NOAA Federal

Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 7:41 PM

To: Seth Gutman

Cc: Seth Gutman; louis.uccellini@noaa.gov

Subject: Re: Good for you

Thank you, Seth.

Hope all is well. You always knew what was right. We're following a good path.

CM

On Mon, Sep 9, 2019 at 3:49 PM Seth Gutman < (b)(6)

Dear Craig and Louis,

Thanks for taking a stand for sanity and scientific integrity on this Hurricane Dorian thing. Speaking as an NOAA alumnus, you have helped restore the Nation's pride in our organization.

> wrote:

Best regards,

Seth Gutman

NOAA Research, Retired

--

Craig N. McLean
Assistant Administrator
Oceanic and Atmospheric Research
National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration
U.S. Department of Commerce
1315 East West Highway

Silver Spring, MD 20910

Office: 301-713-2458